
Newsletter 
Much Marcle CE Primary 
Much Marcle 
Ledbury 
Herefordshire 
HR8 2LY 
 
Head Teacher: 
Mrs Lorna Harrison B.Ed 
 
Telephone: 01531 660607 
E-mail: 
admin@muchmarcle.hereford.sch.uk 
 
Website address: 
www.muchmarcle.hereford.sch.uk 
 

 
Our Christian Value of the 

Month is: 
 
 

Patience 

 
The end of the matter is 

better than its beginning, 

and patience is better 

than pride. 

 

Ecclesiastes 7:8 

25th October 2019 

McMillan Coffee Morning 
As always we were overwhelmed 
by the support shown by parents 
and the local community. Our 
Year 6’s did a great job of hosting 
and the event raised a fantastic 
£270. 

 
Children in Need 
Children are excited for our       
Skipathon on the first Monday 
back after half term.  Please      
ensure children’s PE kits are in 
school on this day.  We would like 
all sponsor forms and money in 
school by Monday 
11th November, so 
that we can add the 
money to our non 
uniform day on    
Friday 15th. 
 
.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shakespeare at Hellens 
Class 4 enjoyed a trip to Hellens 
House, where they joined other 
local schools to watch the Young 
Shakespeare company perform 
Macbeth.  The children were 
wowed by the     production and 
some even got the opportunity to 
take part.  We hope it will inspire 
the children to audition for the 
leading roles in our Summer    
production. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rags to Riches 
Another well supported event,   
organised by the Friends of Much 
Marcle.  Your bags of unwanted 
clothes raised  £117.00 Thank you 
for your donations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children’s Prayers 
Dear God, 
 
Thank you for the    
Harvest, 
Thank you for the    
wonderful things that 
grow. 
Please help people that 
are less fortunate than 
us. 
Help us be grateful for 
the things we have and 
understand how         
fortunate we are. 
 
Amen 
By Lizzie and Sophie  
Year 4 and 6 



House Bread Making 
On Monday 21st we had our own 
Much Marcle Bake Off! Each 
House decided on a different type 
of bread and spent the day,   
measuring, kneading, proving and 
baking.  Ash chose to make a    
banana and chocolate twist, 
Beech made chocolate chip 
hedgehog rolls, Hazel made 
wholemeal hedgehog rolls and 
Willow made pumpkin bread.  Our 
resident judges Mrs Harrison and 
Mrs Park found the decision so 
difficult that a third judge had to do 
a blind taste test.  The baker of 
the week was awarded to Hazel 
with their Happy Hedgehogs. 

  
 

 

E-safety 
For any advice and information 
about keeping your children safe 
please visit: 

5-7 Year olds 
www.thinkuknow.co.uk/5_7/

hectorsworld/ 
8-10 Year olds 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk/8_10/
cybercafe/cyber-cafe-base/ 

 
For any concerns that you may 
have please be reminded of the 
websites below. 

www.childnet.com  

Harvest Festival 
Thank you to everyone who came 
to our Harvest Festival, held in St 
Bartholomew’s Church on     
Thursday 24th October.  The    
children were in high spirits and 
entertained us with their beautiful 
voices.  As always Year 6 did a       
brilliant job of leading the service. 
Thank you for your kind food      
donations that will be taken to 
Ledbury Food Bank. 

Important Dates 
 
November 
4th   Back to school 
5th   Football Match 
6th     Class 4 Swim 
12th   Football Match 
15th   Children in Need 
          (Own Clothes) 
16th   Choir singing at St 
           Bartholomew’s 2.30pm 
19th    Netball Match 
20th    Class 4 Swim 
22nd   Book Fair  
27th    Last Class 4 Swim  

CHURCH SERVICES 


